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July 27, 1984

Joseph Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records f%%w"um
Office of Administration 0

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission FOIA‘?""BB
Washington, D. C. 20555 Qac'd 1-30-8Y

Re: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

Dear Mr. Felton:

Pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act, I
hereby regquest copies of all written material generated in
connection with NRC or NRC contractor audits of the
environmental qualification files for Three Mile Island Unit 1
in May, June, and/or July, 1984.
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Ellyn R. Weiss
General Counsel
Union of Concerned Scientists
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cc. Bob Pollard




